
 
Republic of Panama 

Superintendency of Banks 
 

 
 
April 20, 2006 
Circular No. 021-2006   
 
 
 
General Manager 
Panama City                                                       
 
 

Ref.: Change to the Working Day and  
Customer Service Schedule 

            
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
Through this means, we notify you that the Superintendency of Banks will reestablish its regular 
working day and customer service schedule starting on May 2, 2006, as follows: 
 
 

Monday thru Friday:  8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
 

Without anything else in particular, we undersign. 
 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
Delia Cardenas 
Superintendent 
 
 
 


	Republic of Panama
	Superintendency of Banks
	General Manager
	Superintendent


